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Greetings By Diana Metrik, Assistant Director   Hello everyone, 
The summer is finally here. We are enjoying 
sunny days and warm weather. This month the 
children will be busy exploring nature, going to 
Tinker town, farm, fringe festival, etc.  
Also, in the month of July the staff will continue 
implementing different activities to promote 
multicultural awareness and self-esteem.  
 

 We would like to welcome Ms. A. to our school 
age program. Ms. A. will be working July and 
August at our Centre.  
We are looking forward to a lot of fun, field trips, 
entertainment and more.  
 
 

  Announcements 

Just a friendly reminder for all parents:  
Late fees of $1.00 per day will be charged on all over 
due accounts.  As always, please feel free to stop by the office or talk to our staff if you have any concerns and questions about your child.   Thank you and have a safe and wonderful summer!  

 Important Dates 
              

SUNSCREEN FACTS 
 

Sunscreens are barriers which are applied to the skin.  
They work by absorbing or reflecting the sun's UV rays 
away from your skin. Sunscreens come in a wide variety of 
forms - creams, lotions, sprays, gels and sticks - and there 
are many brands to choose from. Sunscreens should not 
be used to extend the amount of time you would usually 
spend in the sun.  Sunscreens should be used with other 
forms of sun protection, such as hats and clothing, to 
protect you as much as possible. You should apply 
sunscreen generously and evenly about 30 minutes before 
sun exposure to allow the active ingredients to bond to your 
skin.  A second application 20 minutes later will maximize 
the protection from your sunscreen.  Reapply every two 
hours or after swimming or sweating a lot. 
 

 

Important: 
Please ensure your child has sunscreen and 
hat everyday!!!  
July 1, 2011 –the centre will be closed for 
Canada Day!  


